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e MTA lobbyists were part ol a conference call vesterday with Business. L ransportation and
Housing Agency staff to further develop strategy on securing passage of SB 1303, the bill
which substantially amends the current STIP process. The lobbyists developed the fellowing
list of Los Angeles County Assembly Members for vou fo eall to request theiv suppor lor SB
1505

ASSEMBLY MEMBIR SACTO NUMBER  DISTRICT NUMBER
(916) area code

Marguerite Archie-Hudson 445-2363 (2157 743-6656
[.ows Caldera 445-4842 (213Y 6804646
NMartha [scuta 445-8188§ (215 3827774
Crrace Napolitano 445-0960 (3101 406- 7322
Curtis Tucker 445-7535 (3101 412-0400

Antonic Vitlarawosa 445-0703 (213) 2357079

o Lawestvord on SE TSon s that iwowl] ke heard on die Aesamble fioor later nest week. not on

Monday, August PV Protessined Bagineers in Califorma Coveruaen: (PEG). the Calirane

i

gngitleers aS=ocianion. 13 (ot the bill bacause it members believe that SB 1503 would
allow for greater Conirecting o suthoriny for Calrans. A recent Tevisletive Counssl

cpton, reguested by Senate pro Tempore Bill Lockyer, dopues the PEG assertfon MTA
lobovists will be shumag that opimuen with the LA Delegationn 19 yon would e a copv of
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the opicion, which is severa! pages long, please call Claudere Moody at (2133922223

o The next hearing ol the Conference Comumirtee on SB 160 5s scheduled for Monday Auoust
19, no zarbier thar .00 prn The tem

slatad to se discussad resards the frolision o1 the bill
of authority tor Caltrans (o riach agreements with private =orites lor "nun-kov ™ nmecrs
throughowt the state. MTA Loohuists wil! be i sttendanes & that heering

CONELTAC o o

o  The MTA s proposal fon the Los Angeles Criy™s conaib
1

Metro Rail Line Segment 3 was opproved b the T A Conng:! s

Budzet and oo

TMIRITERS



Committee today by a 2-1 vote. The item will be heard in City Council on Tuesday, August
20. The Committee inembers include Council Members Alatorre. Feuer, and Waliers
Council Member Rita Walters was the “no” vote, If you should have any questions regarding
the City Council action, pleasc call Audrey Noda at (213) 922-2238.



